
l5 August 2018
Ms. Audrey Azoulay
Director General, I_INESCO
7 Fontenoy Place
Paris, France

By Email to WFEO: executivedirector@wfeo.net
support for Declaration of world Engineering Day for climate change Action and SustainabitityDear Ms. Azoulay,

on behalf of the members of the Institute of Professional Engineering. Technologists, I am writing toindicate the strong_support of our organisation for the neaaraiion i;,^ iorrn of each year os worldEngineering Dayfor climate Change Action and sustainability.

The Institute of Professional Engineering Technologists is the voluntary association for the Republic ofsouth Africa with responsibilities to serve the interests of professional engin""ring technologists in allengineering disciplines. IPET is an Engineering council oisouth Africa 1'Ecse; recognised voluntaryAssociation' ECSA is the South African statutory body and IPET supplies persons to assist ECSA in itsfirnctions and duties.

we directly or indirectly represent some 5500 engineering technologists.

If declared' our organisation commits to celebrating World Engineering Day with a wide range ofactivities that promote the role of engineering for cfimlte change action anJsustainability as urgent actionis needed in these areas. such celebrations will improve community recognition of the importance ofengineering to society and the economy.

The activities to celebrate world Engineering Day is expected to encourage young people, girls and boys,to raise the number of people studying science and maihematics, increasing the intake of engineers intouniversities. This is critical for the sustainable development of our country.

we anticipate that our activities will reach and have an impact on many thousands of people in ourcountry.

Yours sincerely,
The Institute of ProfessionalEngineering Technologists

Executive Officer


